Court OKs Class Action Harassment
Lawsuit Against RCMP

The Federal Court ruled that current or former RCMP Members can bring a class
action lawsuit against the agency for failing to provide them a work environment
free from bullying, intimidation and harassment. The class includes Members who
worked for the RCMP without a collective agreement over a period beginning on
Jan. 1, 1995, except for individual Members that expressly opt out of the
lawsuit.

Action Point: Use the resources on the Harassment Compliance Centre to prevent
harassment and bullying at your workplace
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